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PhD in South and Southeast Asian Studies 2020 admission 
 
 
 

Because of unavoidable reasons the interview schedule as announced on 31st December 2020 ( all 
interviews scheduled on 5th 6th and 7th  January 2021) stands postponed . A fresh notice with new 
schedule of interview   will be notified soon.  
 
We sincerely regret the inconvenience caused. 
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